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This Week
We had a careers fair in 

school on Monday.  Year 9 
had the opportunity to visit 

this during one of their 
lessons.  There was lots of 

information about 
careers and also what 

students require to follow 
different career 

paths.  The students were 
fantastic, asking lots of 

questions.

Last Week
There was a focus around 

attendance and 
punctuality for Year9.  This 

was to ensure we don't 
have any 'drop off' in our 

attendance 
and/or punctuality right 
upto the end of the year.

This year we have had 
93Y9 students at 95% or 

above and 15 Y9 students 
with a fantastic 100%!!

Next Week

It is our final week before 
the summer break.  We 

have Sports Day and 
reward seminars to look 

forward to as well as 
getting fully ready to 

commence our GCSE 
courses in Year 10!

Mrs C Fletcher - Head of Year
cfletcher@newsomeacademy.co.uk

Mr S Mitchell – SLT Link
smitchell@newsomeacademy.co.uk


	Slide 1

